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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:02 PM
To: 'Dennis DePass'
Subject: RE: Proposed Rate hike --- Docket #160021-E1

Good morning Mr. DePass, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Dennis DePass [mailto:d.depass@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Proposed Rate hike --- Docket #160021-E1 
 
Dear Sir, 
I have read the details pertaining to the proposed rate hike. Probably like many others in Florida, I am on a 
fixed income. If approved, your rate hike would represent a serious hardship for me ,in that not very much 
would remain after paying essential life expenses. 
I , therefore , respectfullu request that you reconsider the eed to do this. 
Thank you, 
Dennis DePass 
14571 Legends Blvd N, Apt 205 
Ft Myers, Florida 33912 
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